
 

This project is being provided by the Alabama Department of Mental Health through the PPEER Project (Promoting Positive Early Experiences & Relationships in Alabama: A Team-Based Approach) and is supported by 
Grant Number 6H79/SM086420 from SAMHSA. Its contents are solely the responsibility of the authors and do not necessarily represent the official views of SAMHSA. 

 Promoting Positive Early Experiences and Relationships in Alabama: A Team Based Approach (PPEER) Process Flow 

 

 

 

For more information, or to make a request for PPEER support, please contact 

Beth Jones, MSW, IFS-E®, ECFS-E® 

PPEER Director 

334-430-2756 

beth.jones@mh.alabama.gov 
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